
		
	
	

      It’s all … ABOUT BOATING SAFELY	
 
 

 
 
Boating is a sport that can be enjoyed by the entire family.  New owners and skippers 
who are safety-minded take their families to basic boating classes especially designed 
for the beginning boater. The U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary is one of the leaders in 
supporting this boating safely endeavor.   
 
The United States Coast Guard Auxiliary’s Huntington Flotilla will be conducting About 
Boating Safely (ABS) courses as follows: 

 April 14th, 9AM – 6PM; Huntington Library, 338 Main Street, Huntington, NY.  
 May 5th, 9AM – 6PM; Northport Library,151 Laurel Avenue, Northport, NY  
 June 2nd, 9AM – 6PM; Halesite Fire Department, 1 New York Ave., Halesite, NY 

 
These courses meet the boating safely certificate requirements needed for those born 
after May 1, 1996; and for those on personal watercraft. 
 
Our courses are conducted by U.S. Coast Guard trained and certified instructors, facility 
owners, coxswains, and crew qualified members of the USCG Auxiliary.  In addition to 
presenting the course curriculum, these individuals will be available to address a wide 
array of boating questions as they arise.  
 

Topics Include: 

Introduction to Boating – Maritime Law – Boat 
Safety Equipment – Safe Boating – Navigation – 
Boating Problems – Trailering, Storing and 
Protecting Your Boat – Hunting and Fishing, 
Water-skiing and River Boating  
Cost: $40.00 per person.  
*** Children 12 and under free if sharing a book with an adult. 
 
For more information and to register for this safe boating 
class contact us at auxiliarypal@hotmail.com.  
 

Join the Coast Guard Auxiliary: 
Experienced and new boaters interested in joining the U.S. Coast 
Guard Auxiliary can request information by sending an email to 
info@hairabovesalon.com. 


